BOB GRAHAM

FLORIDA 4 gy’
Wnited Dtates Senate -
WASHINGTON, DC 20510-0903 “M ool
October 15, 1999
Mr. William D. Talbott, Executive Director . '”“.m_ Ll j
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard

Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850

Dear Mr. Talbott: C? C;/ 4/1/9" -73<

Enclosed is a letter from Mr. John Hohman who has concerns that appear to come under your
purview.

I would appreciate your reviewing the information that has been presented and providing my

constituent with an appropriate response. Please send a courtesy copy of this response to my
state office: 2252 Killearn Center Boulevard, Third Floor, Tallahassee, Florida 32308,
Attention: Marcia K. Rivenbark.

Thank you for your assistance. I am certain that your comments on this situation will be

appreciated.
With kind regards,

Sincerely,

United States Senator
BG/mkr
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Saurce One Communications, Inc.
2320-B N. Monroe St. -
Tallahassee, Fl. 32303
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Seurce OSne Communications, Inc.
: . i 2320-B N. Monroe St.
Taliahagsee, Fl. 32303
‘Phone £50-385.8881 ‘
Fax 8§50-385.8434 ‘.
Email jhohman@mmdspring.com

September 28, 1999

Office of U.S. Senator Bob Graham
Attn. Marcia Rivenbark
2252 Kiltearn Center Bivd.
Tallahassee, Fi. 32308

Dear Ms. Rivanhéfk,

Per our conversation regarding the start up of Source One Communications, inc. My partner William
Bums and | have filed an application with the Florjda Public Service Commissian to provide alternative
local telecommunications servica. Docket numbetf 99-1442 was assigned to our application on 9/23/99,
We would appraciate any recommendation your office could give'us to receive our certificate from the
FPSC. Should you need any additional infarmatidn regarding our company please do not hiesitate to
call. ' : , ‘ : '

Sincerely,

'Hohman. CEO
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